Herbaugh, Melinda

From: anne hoff <annehoff@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 4:39 PM

To: PRC

Subject: Project at 6726 Greenwood Ave - Public Comment

Dear Sirs

The proposal for a development of 55 units with **no parking** at 6726 Greenwood is absurd as there is already insufficient parking in this neighborhood. Even if half of the new tenants did not own cars, that would still be 20+ cars needing parking in an already stressed neighborhood.

Most of the old neighborhoods in Seattle do not have adequate parking since many older houses do not have either garages or driveways. Thus, many homeowners (like myself) and current tenants can have a hard time finding street parking close to home, which is an issue if you have elderly citizens, disabled citizens, limited-mobility citizens, and even able-bodied young citizens coming home with weekly groceries or materials for a DIY project.

New building, whether apartments or backyard cottages, must have off-street parking options if our city is to remain livable.

Thank you

Anne Hoff 206-783-3046